
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

June 12, 2020 

 

Norfolk Public Schools to Host Second Virtual Job Fair 

 

NORFOLK, VA – As we continue to adhere to federal and state health and safety guidelines related to 

COVID-19 and address the ongoing need to recruit teachers and staff, Norfolk Public Schools (NPS) will 

be hosting a second virtual job fair. The virtual job fair will take place on Tuesday, June 23, from 9 a.m.-2 

p.m. 

 

Registration is required, which will begin on Monday, June 15, and run through Saturday, June 20. 

 

NPS is hiring for the following positions: 

Teachers 

 Biology 

 Business & Information Technology 

 Earth Science 

 Elementary Education, K-5, Teachers 

 Mathematics Teachers 

 School Nurses 

 Special Education Teachers 

 Technology Education 

Classified 

 Custodian I / II / III 

 Electronics Technician I 

 HVAC Technician III 

 Plumber Pipefitter II / III 

 School Bus Driver I 

 

Those interested are required to complete an online application at www.npsk12.com. Applicants who are 

eligible for the above-posted positions will receive invitations to participate in individual virtual 

interviews on June 23. 

 

### 

 
Norfolk Public Schools (NPS) is on a mission to ensure that all students maximize their academic potential, develop skills for lifelong 

learning, and become successful contributors to a global society. We believe Norfolk Public Schools is the cornerstone of a proudly diverse 
community with highly qualified teachers and staff dedicated to providing diverse teaching and learning opportunities for all students. 

MEDIA CONTACTS: 

Kathy O’Hara 

Office of Communications and Media Relations 

757-620-3304 

kohara@nps.k12.va.us  

  

Barbara Hunter 

Office of Communications and Media Relations 

703-863-8025 

bhunter@nps.k12.va.us 
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